
Cowboy Campfire 
Saturday, September 1st at 7:00 pm in the Campground 

 

 
 

Please join us in the campground Saturday evening for some 
cowboy music and camaraderie around the campfire.  Feel free 
to bring your guitar, singing voice, poetry, etc. and share your 

talent with your fellow cowboys and cowgirls.  All are welcome. 
 

Please feel free to contact R.J. Law at rgillary@gillarylaw.com or 
(248) 528-0440 if you have any questions. 

 

Hope to see you there!    
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